
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 1st December 2022  

 

 

Supporting our Community at Christmas Time 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As we approach the winter months, the financial pressure on our families will only get worse 

with rising energy costs, increased mortgage payments and the general cost of living 

increasing.  

 

Consequently, as a Trust, we have decided to raise funds for our communities in which we 

serve, specifically those families who are most impacted and unable to provide the basics 

for their children. 

 

With your support, we aim to provide some relief from the additional pressure of Christmas on 

these families by proving a gift voucher to assist them during the festive period. Our aim is to 

raise £50,000 for our communities and leave no stone unturned to reach this target! 

 

To donate, please use the following link: 

 

Crowdfunding to support our families who need it most at this time of year. on JustGiving 

 

Or use this web address: https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/novatrust 

 

Your kind donation could make the world of difference to a family at a very difficult time of 

year, particularly to those who are the least likely to ask for help and support. 

 

We are asking our staff to donate, as well as seizing fund-raising opportunities in school to 

support our local communities. If you have any suggestions for fund-raising, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. Furthermore, please feel free to share the link above with your family 

and friends. 

 

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr C Eardley 

Head Teacher 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/novatrust

